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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 10:41 AM
To: Anthony Favry
Cc: BoE Members; Jay Hartling; Town Council Group
Subject: Re: Ledyard BoE Notice of LEA Negotiations 2025

Good Morning Chairman Favry, 
 
Thank you for your prior email regarding LEA negotiations commencing. Councilor Buhle will be present 
during the Ledyard Education Association negotiations process commencing 7/28/25. Councilor Buhle 
will be a positive and valued consultant to the negotiations team. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman 
Ledyard Town Council 

From: Anthony Favry <afavry@ledyard.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: BoE Members <boemembers@ledyard.net>; Jay Hartling <jhartling@ledyard.net>; Town Council Group 
<TownCouncil@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Ledyard BoE Notice of LEA Negotiations 2025  
  
Good Morning Chairman Rodriguez,  
 
I am attaching a communication for your reference to provide notification of the upcoming LEA 
negotiations. 
 
Should you have any questions, please let me know. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Anthony Favry 
Chair, Ledyard Board of Education 


